
 

 

 

                                                                                       May 24, 2019 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Elaine Luria  

U.S. House of Representatives 

534 Cannon House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Fax: (202) 225-4218 

 

Dear Congresswoman Luria: 

 

          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Gold Star Family Tax Relief Act” 

(H.R.2481). This bill will fix a consequence of the 2017 Tax Cuts and Jobs Act that has caused 

Gold Star Families to see tax increases by classifying survivor benefits as earned income, 

significantly reducing the tax burden. 

  

          The Association appreciates your dedication to active duty military issues. The FRA point 

of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 

 

 

                     Sincerely, 

                          
 

                              THOMAS J. SNEE 

                              National Executive Director 
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